
From: Aleksandra Moch
To: Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: Re: Old Driftway Timing Question
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 4:12:06 PM

C A R E F U L - From outside - CHECK before you CLICK. 
.

We will go with it. Happy to move to Feb 8th. 

Thank you!

On Friday, January 19, 2024 at 08:25:31 AM EST, Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org>
wrote:

Hi Aleks,

 

TGIF!! 

 

I am writing to obtain confirmation that you will be presenting Old Driftway Road, LLC for 0 Mountain
Road at our meeting on January 25, 2024?

 

The reason I am asking is the other Public Hearing we are hearing is for 131 Danbury Road and they are
not presenting at the January 25th Meeting; they are requesting we re-notice the Public Hearing for the
February 8th Meeting.  If you would like for me to add this item to that Legal Notice, I can, at no cost to
the Owner.  But only if you are NOT presenting next week.

 

Thank you!

Liz

203-563-0180
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